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Senate Finance & Public Administration Committee 
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
CANBERRA  ACT  2600
AUSTRALIA
 
Dear Committee Members,
After visiting the  in Melbourne CBD, I feel that I have been well looked after with my 
Chronic Condition. I understood exactly why I was referred to  by my GP. It 
was for consideration of  a dental appliance.
I was made fully aware of the treatment and was also made aware that there were no out if pocket 
expenses beyond the Medicare rebate. I was very satisfied with the treatment.  
I understand he is being audited by Medicare and in my opinion the practice operates with 
great care and ethics. 
If you wish to contact me, please don't hesitate to do so on the below. 
Regards, 
Zoe Klein 
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